
 

 

Hello Ladies, 

We had a great kick off at the January meeting.  We had 3 new ladies join us.  Everyone, give a big welcome to 

Amy Robins, Sue Urban, and Natasha Endito.  We are excited to have them with us.  Please invite your friends 

and neighbors to join us.  The more the merrier.  In January we talked about organizing our fabric and UFO’s 

(unfinished objects).  This year we are going to focus on ways to help us finish our UFO’s and how to help use 

up some of those stashes that seem to be growing.  For anyone that is participating in the UFO challenge this 

year, we are working on #4 on our list.  This project will be due at the March meeting finished and completed.  

If the project is finished, you will receive a Dollar back.  I can’t wait to see all the fun projects that everyone is 

working on.   

We also had a vote about starting guild earlier.  We voted and 

decided to now have guild at 6:00pm.  So, our next meeting will 

be Thursday, February 6 @6:00pm.   Amy Ellis is going to be 

teaching us quilt Math.  I know it sounds crazy when you hear 

quilt math.  She is going to help us understand how to make 

those quilt blocks a different size and make it easier.  I can’t wait 

to see what she has to teach us and help us do better with our 

quilting.   

 

Snack sign-up- Thank you. 

Lara Wilson 

Sandy Hindy 

Kandy Adams 

I hope to see you all at the next meeting. 

Tamara 



 



  

 

State Guild News 

 

Follow up on Quilt Fest:   Last month I passed out a flyer that told about three events taking place at Quilt 

Fest.   You can now enter online.   If you want to enter the blue fabric challenge, you will have to contact Barb 

Murdock or Davidene Zimmerman about getting a yard of the blue fabric.   You can enter online for the hat 

contest.  For the card quilt challenge, you will have to contact Liz Teerlink at 801-400-8581. 

For anyone who renews or joins the Utah Quilt Guild by March 31, you will be entered into a drawing for an 

Accucut Go machine and about 15-20 dies.   Go to www.utahquiltguild.org and register online.  Fee for the 

year is $20.00 

Doll quilts for "A doll like me".   There is a lady that makes dolls for kids that have some kind of deformity or 

something not right with their bodies.   She makes dolls just like these kids.   Amazing what she does.   The 

Quilters Attic Store in Bountiful is trying to collect 100 doll quilts for this lady to go along with her dolls.   If you 

would like to make one, I will make sure that they get to the store.   The quilts need to be 20x24 as the dolls 

are 18 inches in length.   I, along with some others, are joining in on this project.   You can visit this ladies 

website at:  www.adolllikeme.com.   The store said they will collect for the next several months.   Or if you visit 

Bountiful sometime soon, you can drop the quilt off at the store. 

If you are headed to Delta on February 28-29, don't forget to stop in and see the quilt show that is being held 

in conjunction with the Snow Goose Festival 

The Midway Quilt Guild is having a two-day retreat March 20-21 in Midway.   Non-members are invited to 

come.   Fee is $60.00 for non-members.  For more information, contact Robin Hughes at 801-400-5013 

The Heber Quilt Guild is having a two-day retreat April 17-18 in Heber City.   Non-members are invited to 

come.   Fee is $60.00 for non-members.   For more information, contact Ali Rogers at 435-671-1830. 

Shop hop is May 27-30, mark your calendars now. 

The Utah Valley Quilt Guild is having a 4-day retreat at the Zermatt November 4-7.   We welcome all, but you 

do need to be a member of the guild, membership fee is $15.00 a year.   Registration for the retreat opens in 

April.   For more information, contact Barb Murdock, 435-671-0263. 

Utah Quilting and Sewing Marketplace is April 30 to May 2 in Sandy.   A show you do not want to miss. 

For any questions on any of the above mentioned events, please contact Barb Murdock for more 

info.     Heberbarb@gmail.com 

Barb 

 

http://www.utahquiltguild.org/
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